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C DIXJ           War time letter sent to Joan Stanley of Fleetwood           1941 
 
Accession number: 17/28 
 
Historical Background: There were several air raids on Hull in March 1941, many of which 
were particularly intense. This letter, written by a teacher in Hull, called Joan (surname 
unknown) to her friend Joan Stanley, highlights the nature of these raids and her own 
observations. 
 
Custodial history: Passed to the Hull Local Studies Library in March 2009 by local historian, 
John Markham, who had recieved the letter from Paul Leather, executor to Joan Stanley. 
Transfered to City Archives in June 2017. 
 
Description: Letter sent by Joan [?] of Hull to Joan Stanley describing an air raid in Hull and 
her subsequent evacuation to Etton Camp 
 
Extent: 1 item 
 
Related material: Hull History Centre has many records relating to World War Two, including 
raid files, outlining the course of each air raid. Please see our source guide at 
www.hullhistorycentre.org.uk for more details. 
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
   

C DIXJ/1 Letter sent to Joan Stanley of Fleetwood by Joan [?] 
at Etton Camp, near Beverley 

1 item 
 

24 Mar 1941 
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